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<Limited-Disclosure>

Good Afternoon Doug, Eepsita, and STS Members;
 
Snohomish County PUD does not have any new generation projects of 200 MW or greater, or any new,
redesigned, permanently removed, or upgraded transmission facilities exceeding 200 kV. Additionally, there
are no planned facilities or other changes (e.g., operational procedures) below these thresholds that would
significantly impact the reliability of the WECC interconnected bulk electric system.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks

 
Tuan Dang, P.E.
Principal Engineer, System Planning & Protection
Snohomish County PUD
Cell: 425-231-9808
Email: tvdang@snopud.com
 

 
 
From: Tucker, Doug <dtucker@wecc.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 9:06 AM
Subject: [External Sender] Request for 2025 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 28, 2025
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Description automatically generated

Request for 2025 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 28, 2025

January 2, 2025

RELIABILITY ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE
STUDIES SUBCOMMITTEE
Attached is a request for submission of the 2025 Annual Progress Reports.
As indicated in the attached policies and procedures document, Initial and Comprehensive
Progress Reports should be sent to STS, Doug Tucker, and Eepsita Priye (StS Chair). Annual
Supplemental Progress Reports should be submitted to Doug Tucker and Eepsita Priye
only. Progress reports are due by February 28, 2025.
Thank you,
Doug Tucker
Senior Staff Engineer
(801) 819-7606
www.wecc.org
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